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Freitas, Gabriela

From: Freitas, Gabriela
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 1:55 PM
Cc: Tackett, Deborah; Seiberling, James; Kallergis, Nick; Gonzalez, Jessica; Herrera, Miriam
Subject: FW: Temporary site for day care at Flamingo Park

Hello bcc’d Board members and Staff, 
 
Please see below public comment. Should you have any questions please contact us. 
 
 
Thanks so much. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Gabriela C. Freitas, Office Associate V PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, FL 33139 
Office: 305-673-7550 or Direct: 305-673-7550 ext.6302 
 
www.miamibeachfl.gov 
We are committed to providing excellent public service and safety to all who live, work, and play in our vibrant, 
tropical, historic community. 
It's easy being Green!  Please consider our environment before printing this email. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: HPB <HPB@miamibeachfl.gov> 
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 9:13 AM 
To: Freitas, Gabriela <GabrielaFreitas@miamibeachfl.gov> 
Subject: FW: Temporary site for day care at Flamingo Park 
 
Hi Gaby, 
Please process.  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Debbie Cohn <debbiecohn20@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 8:17 AM 
To: Gelber, Dan <DanGelber@miamibeachfl.gov>; Arriola, Ricky <RickyArriola@miamibeachfl.gov>; Fernandez, 
Alex <Alex@miamibeachfl.gov>; Meiner, Steven <StevenMeiner@miamibeachfl.gov>; Richardson, David 
<DavidRichardson@miamibeachfl.gov>; Rosen Gonzalez, Kristen <Kristen@miamibeachfl.gov>; Dominguez, 
Laura <Laura@miamibeachfl.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@miamibeachfl.gov>; Hudak, Alina 
<AlinaHudak@miamibeachfl.gov>; Paz, Rafael <RafaelPaz@miamibeachfl.gov>; Mooney, Thomas 
<ThomasMooney@miamibeachfl.gov>; HPB <HPB@miamibeachfl.gov> 
Subject: Temporary site for day care at Flamingo Park 
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[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND OPENING 
LINKS OR ATTACHMENTS ] 
 
Please consider other locations for the relocation of the City day care center. 
Flamingo Park has a limited number of parking spots and the drop off in the mornings would adversely affect the 
amount of available spots.  In addition, this would impact the amount of green space in the park. I also am 
concerned that this temporary measure would become permanent. 
I understand that this is a very important amenity but I hope that there are other available options. 
Thank you. 
Debbie Cohn 
Miami Beach resident 
 


